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Matters relative to payroll changes

SUMMARY: With the potential delay of the budget until after July 1, it has occurred to staff that a
considerable amount of work has been done in preparation for the changes to a bi-weekly payroll by
both staff and employees effective July 1. Permission is requested to implement the 2% bonus and
the change to bi-weekly payrolls effective July 1.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Authorize City Manager to implement 2% bonus and bi-weekly
payroll effective July 1.
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